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AGENCY/DEPARTMENT:  DEPARTMENT OF INDUSTRY AND SCIENCE 
 
TOPIC:  growNORTH contact 
 
REFERENCE:  Question on Notice (Hansard, 4 June 2015, page 50) 
 
QUESTION No.:  BI-47 
 
Senator KIM CARR: Has the department been in contact with the growNORTH proponents since 
the CRC review was finalised?  
Ms Beauchamp: I would have to ask and take that on notice.  
Senator KIM CARR: What was the nature of the engagemen t with growNORTH?  
Senator Ronaldson: It has been taken on notice.  
Ms Beauchamp: Since the Miles report?  
Senator KIM CARR: Yes.  
Ms Beauchamp: Again, I will take that on notice. 
 
ANSWER  
 
As at 31 May 2015, the department has not been in contact with the proponents of the growNORTH 
Bid Team since the release of the CRC Programme Review report on 19 May 2015. 
 
 


